
 

 
 

2022 IGCSE Results 
 
ACS (International) wishes all our 2022 Year 4 students well for their IGCSE results 
on Wednesday 18 January at 5pm.  
 
The results will be released online with candidates requiring their PIN to access to 
online results. If your child does not know their PIN number they should contact Mr 
Gregory Goh at gregory.goh@acsinternational.edu.sg 
 
 
IBDP Admissions of Non-DSA IGCSE students 
For a number of students, the IGCSE results will be used to determine whether they 
will be enrolled into the IB Diploma programme at ACS (International). Students and 
parents can find the school’s Student Progression Policy here. However, in simple 
terms, students need to achieve 3As and 3Bs in a combination that allows for an IB 
group of subjects to be selected.  
 
Progression Procedure on Thursday 19 January 
For students wishing to pursue IB studies or for those who need assistance finding a 
new education provider, there will be counsellors available on the day. Students and 
parents are invited to come in the morning to discuss progression. For students and 
parents who cannot make it in the morning they should call the school’s General 
Office on +65 6472 1477 and arrange for another time. 
 
The main IBDP subject consultation will take place from 8.45am to 12.30pm in the 
Conference Room next to the General Office. 
 
Support for Students who do not meet IBDP Progression Criteria 
Students who do not meet the minimum criteria for progression to IBDP will be 
directed to the Higher Education staff for advice on other educational options. Staff 
will be available from 8:45am to 1:00pm. 
 
Students who cannot make it on the day can schedule a meeting with Ms Rita Kaur 
or Mr Nicholas Chia on another day – Rita.Kaur@acsinternational.edu.sg; 
nicholas.chia@acsinternational.edu.sg 
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Optional Higher Education Guidance Session 
The Higher Education and Careers department will be running two short sessions 
that guide students on using university entrance criteria to choose IB subjects. The 
sessions will last about 20 minutes are optional to attend.  
 
The sessions will run at 9:30am and 10:30am in Oldham Chapel on Thursday 19 
January. 
 
IBDP Induction Sessions 
For non-DSA students who are admitted to the IBDP programme there is an 
Induction Programme on Friday 20 January starting at 8.45am in Oldham Chapel 
that is compulsory to attend. Thereafter, they will attend a session on CAS until 
11.30am. 
 
On Monday 30 January non-DSA students who have been successfully admitted to 
Year 5 will commence their IB studies. Please refer to ISAMs Pupil Portal for your 
timetable.  
 
If there are any questions about this process please contact Mrs Tan at 
siewhoon.tan@acsinternational.edu.sg 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 
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